
 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

 
The City of Milford is seeking an interested resident to fill a vacancy on the Milford 

Planning Commission. The Commission is a five-member volunteer board appointed by 

the City Council. The Commission serves as an advisory, planning, and technical group 

for Council, the Board of Zoning Appeals and the administrative officers of the City.  

 

The Planning Commission meets on the second Wednesday of the month at 6:00 p.m. and 

members serve a four-year term. To apply, you must be a resident or business owner in 

the City of Milford. A background or interest in urban planning, architecture, law, or real 

estate is helpful but not required. 

 

If you would like to be considered for this appointment, please send a letter of interest & 

brief resume to: 

 

Jackie Bain 

City of Milford 

745 Center Street, Suite 218 

Milford, Ohio 45150 

jbain@milfordohio.org 

 

 

Please submit letter of interest no later than January 31, 2024. If you have any questions, 

please call Jackie Bain at 513-831-4192 or email at jbain@milfordohio.org 

mailto:jbain@milfordohio.org

